
M42

M42

M42

M42

M6

M6

M6 M6

M6

M6

M69

M69

M69

M69

M6

M6

M1

M1

M1

M1

M1

M1

M6

M6

Tamworth

Curdworth

Sutton
Cold�eld

Fillongley Bedworth

Exhall

Nuneaton
Shustoke

Lea Marston

A433

A433

A433

Coleshill to Bedworth

Overhead line refurbishment work between Hams Hall 
substation near Coleshill and Coventry substation near 
Bedworth. The pylon route passes through Hams Hall 
National Distribution Park in Lea Marston, Shustoke, 
Fillongley, Wood End, Bedworth West, Goodyers End 
and Exhall.

•  Work across a 20km (12.5 mile) route from 
substation to substations. 

• Engineers working overhead 
• Your electricity supply will not be affected by the work
• Full refurbishment of 60 pylons including the 

replacement of the wires, insulators and fittings 
and painting. 

•  Work across a 20km (12.5 mile) route from 
substation to substations.

•  To keep the network in first class working order 
and meet future electricity demands.

We’ll temporarily close some sections of road and 
footpaths to protect public safety and allow us to 
access the pylon sites. Much of this work will be 
done when the power supply is switched off between 
May and August 2017. 
 
For more information visit  
http://www2.nationalgrid.com/uk/in-your-area/
projects/coleshill-bedworth.

Why?

Footpath closures 
What?

Work in your area - March to Autumn 2017 

Keeping you informed

If you have any questions about the essential maintenance work taking place, please call our 
Community Relations team on 0800 073 1047. The Community Relations team is available 
seven days a week between 7am–7pm.


